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343 COURTLAND STREET
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30365
Aug 0 9 1988
4WD-RCRA

Mr. James W. Lederer, General Manager
Tricil Recovery Services, Inc.

Bartow Municipal Airport

Avenue D. North, Route 3

Box 249

Bartow, FL 33830-9504

RE: Notice of Violation -
EPA I.D. Number FL 980 729 610

Dear Mr. Lederer:

A Notice of Violation was sent to you on July 21, 1988, concerning )
violations of the Land Disposal Restrictions Rule. Your response to this
notice was received on July 28, 1988.

At this time, we find your response adequately addresses the concerns of
the Notice of Violation and no follow-up action is required. ’

We appreciate your timely response and look forward to continued
compliance on this issue. Should you have any questions regarding the
Land Disposal Restrictions Rule, please do not hesitate to call Lisa
Perras of my staff at (404) 347-7603.

Sincerely yours,

Allan E. Antley, Chlef
Waste Compliance Section
RCRA Branch

cc: Mr. Barry Swihart, Chief
Bureau of Waste Planning
and Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building
Florida Department of Environmental
Regulation



